
  
 

 
PROVINCE DE QUÉBEC 

M.R.C. DU HAUT SAINT-LAURENT 
MUNICIPALITÉ D’ORMSTOWN 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

DEPOSIT OF THE 2023 SUMMARY OF THE ASSESSMENT ROLL 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is given by the undersigned, François Gagnon, clerk of the Municipality, to the effect that the 

property assessment roll for the fiscal year of 2023 was deposited at my office on September 15th 2022.  

Anyone interested in consulting the assessment roll may do so via the website of the Municipality at 

www.ormstown.ca, or at town hall at 5 Gale Street, during regular office hours. 

 

In accordance with the applicable article of law in paragraph 74.1 of chapter F-2.1, of the act respecting 

Municipal taxation, any person qualifying for a revision may do so if eligible as stipulated in chapter 174 or 

174.2 of the applicable article of law. 

 

To be admissible, such a request for review must meet the following conditions: 
 

 Be filed during the fiscal year during which an event justifying a modification of the role under 

the law, or during the following financial year, if applicable 

 Be deposited at the place designated below or be sent by registered mail: 

 

MRC du Haut-Saint-Laurent 
Revision request - Property assessment 

10 King Street, Suite 400 
Huntingdon (Quebec) J0S 1H0 

 
 Be presented on the form prescribed for this purpose and available on the website of the MRC du 

Haut-Saint-Laurent (“Services to citizens – Property assessment” section at www.mrchsl.com); 

 Be accompanied by the amount prescribed by By-law number 99-97 of the MRC du Haut-Saint 

Laurent and applicable to the unit of assessment covered by the request 

Given at Ormstown, on this day, October 26th, 2022 
 

 
François Gagnon 
Municipal Clerk 

 
Only the French version is official. 

 


